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Henderson, Katie

From:  Witkowski, Jill M [jwitkows@tulane.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2009 1:52 PM

To: Reiber, Loretta

Subject: RE: Georgia-Pacific NPDES permit?

Excellent. Thanks so much!

From: Reiber, Loretta [mailto:REIBER@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2009 1:26 PM

To: Witkowski, Jill M

Subject: RE: Georgia-Pacific NPDES permit?

The permit application is still under review. | really don’t have a sense of the timing right now. | just started up a
public mailing list a couple minutes ago (literally) and will put you on it.

From: Witkowski, Jill M [mailto:jwitkows@tulane.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2009 1:21 PM

To: Reiber, Loretta

Subject: Georgia-Pacific NPDES permit?

Hi Loretta,

I’ve been trying to follow the NPDES permitting process for Georgia-Pacific’s Crossett facility
(AR0047554), and | was wondering if you might be able to give me an idea of where ADEQ_is in the
process. LEAN and the Ouachita Riverkeeper plan to comment on the draft permit, and we want to
make sure we know when the draft is ready. If you can give me any idea on the timing, | would really
appreciate it.

Thank you!

Jill

Jill Witkowski

Deputy Director

Tulane Environmental Law Clinic
6329 Freret Street

New Orleans, LA 70118

Phone: 504-862-8814

Fax: 504-862-8721

6/22/2010



